Whittingohame Lodge,

9 October 1945

m==55822

Dear Professor Gini.

Thanks for your letter. Yes, I find the change from London to Cambridge an agreeable one, and have long taken pleasure in the genetical work which I am now free to pursus. I feel sure that your feelings about the importance of re-establishing international contacts will be very widely shared. The word 'scourity' has covered so much during the late war that many researches have been concealed, often to the gratification of their authors, lest they should be of value to the enemy. Knowing what a job it was in peace-time to get even an elementary understanding of modern statistical work appreciated; especially in Germany, I think such fears were more than and they ly groundless.

Yours sincerely,